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A Video Production Contest

In line with the commitment to fostering a strong partnership betwee e school and its
community, the Preschool Department of the Philippine School Doha (PSD) launched an
innovative and engaging initiative — the Video Production Contest, titled “Preschool Families
in Action: Promoting PSD’s Vision & Mission.” This project invited Preschool families to take
an active role in promoting the school’s core values, aiming to foster a deeper understanding
and appreciation of PSD's Vision and Mission.

The contest not only provided a platform for families
to showcase their creativity but also emphasized the
importance of strengthening the bond between home
and school. By involving families in this meaningful
endeavor, the school sought to ensure that the Vision
and Mission reached all stakeholders in a dynamic and
impactful way, reinforcing a shared commitment to
integrity, respect, and excellence.

The contest officially commenced on September 19,
2024, with the submission of video entries by the
Preschool families. Each family was asked to produce a
1-2 minute video illustrating how PSD’s Vision and
Mission align with their own family values and
experiences. Accompanying the videos was a brief
description (2-3 sentences) explaining how the
submission reflected PSD’s Vision and Mission.
Families submitted their entries via email to their
respective class advisers, who were responsible for the
initial review from September 20 to 21, 2024.
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The class advisers then forwarded
selected videos for final judging on
September 23, 2024.

A panel composed of esteemed
judges - Dr. Nida H. Garcia (VP-
Preschool), Ma'am Melissa  R.
Montayre (VP-Office of Student
Affairs), and Dr. Lorina S. Villanueva
(Officer In-Charge and VP-QAAD),
evaluated the submissions based on
creativity, clarity of message,
engagement, and technical quality.
The winners were chosen on
September 24, 2024, and the results
were announced on September 26,
2024, through the class advisers.

THESWINNERS

The winners will be awarded during the in-person class performance day in

the respective classrooms.




